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The elementary campus will have a few changes this year.  Dee Ann Woodward is 
moving from 1st grade to 4th grade Math.  Kyndall Jones will be moving from that 
4th grade Math position, into our 3rd grade Science and Social Studies position.  
Marlin Ham will be teaching 4th grade Science and Social Studies.  Both Mr. Ham 
and Mrs. Jones will be incorporating writing into their Science and Social Studies 
classes to help our ELAR teachers.  We have also made some changes in classroom 
assignments and created a 3rd and 4th grade wing at the end of the hall that we 
share with the middle school, so that those students and teachers wouldn’t be 
quite so spread out.  Our teachers have been busy getting set up in their new 
classrooms and we are excited about these changes. We are eager to see our 
returning students and meet our new students as well! 

 


